
 

White Hall Day Care and Out-of-School Care  
A Recognized Place For Your Child To Grow, Pamper, Learn ...and More! 

We offer childcare services in two locations of Edmonton. 

  Westside: 15450-105th Ave.                            North-end Edmonton: 3304-119th Ave. 

 

Newsletter - April 2024 
Our programs are built to provide a strong foundation for your child to become a mighty learner. 

Learning is primarily play-based, designed to grow children with positivity, creativity and 

innovation, and enhance skills in all areas of child development i.e., social, physical, language, 

intelligence, cognitive and emotional learning.  

 

SPECIAL ACTIVITIES OF THE MONTH 

1. Easter Celebration Week  

Tuesday 2nd - Friday 5th April 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Feed the Birds (Friday 19th April;  

10:00 – 11:00 AM) 

3. Soccer activity (Thursday 25th April; 

1:30 - 2:30 PM).  

We will be closed for Easter Monday on 1st 

April 2024. 

 

 

 

 

For Caregivers: Online Education Session 

(For April 2024)  

Supporting Children and Adult Education 

towards 

1. Understanding Autism 

2. Supporting children with ADHD 

These Sessions are offered online through the 

Zoom conferencing application. A link to 

access the online session is below: 

www.cyfcaregivereducation.ca 

Get up and get moving……. 

Our preschool Children will work whole 

month on these physical skills: Hopping, 

balancing on one foot, throwing and catching 

a ball, peddling tricycles, and skipping. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.cyfcaregivereducation.ca/


 

Spaces Available: 
Do you want your child to grow with a strong 

foundation and to learn skills needed to 

become a caring and loving learner? We still 

have a few spaces available. We serve two 

locations in Edmonton. For more information, 

please call 780-484-4008 if you live in the 

west Edmonton, or at 780-474-9811 if you 

live in the Northeast city. You can visit our 

website as well – www.whdc.com. 

 

Welcoming New Staff Members: 
Teachers Ms. Smith (Canora branch; west) and Ms. Berhanu (Northend branch) joined our 

organization in March 2024.  They are experienced teachers and very kid-loving. Please find 

time to introduce yourselves and welcome them.  

 

Welcoming New Children 
We are happy to inform you that our family has 

grown bigger. Many new children have joined 

our centers at both Canora and Northend 

locations. They all are enjoying themselves and 

having fun. Please join us in welcoming them.  

 

Thought of the Month and Song:  
HEALTHY EATING HABIT  

 

Children model adult behavior. If healthy 

eating habits are being modeled, children will 

pick up these habits.  There will be less stress 

and conflict at the table.  Parents you are your 

children’s Number one teacher.  Include them 

in meal preparation.  They enjoy being in on 

the action spending quality time with you.  

Children are more likely to eat what they had 

a hand in making.      

 
ENQUIRIES: 
 
 
For West Location:    
Call Neera: 780-484-4008 and book a time by email 
at whitehall.daycare.canora@gmail.com
  

LONDON BRIDGE, IT’S SPRINGTIME. 

 

Leaves are growing on the trees, 

on the trees, on the trees; 

Leaves are growing on the trees, 

It is springtime. 

Watch the birds build their nest, 

Watch the flowers start to grow, 

It is springtime. 

 

 
 
For Northend Location: 
Call Zarqa: 780-474-9811 and book a time by 
email at whitehall.daycare.northend@gmail.com 

 

 

http://www.whdc.com/
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